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           3 July 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Re: Year 7 Intake Evening and Summer School Registration 

We would like to invite parents/carers to our annual intake evening which will take place on Thursday 
6 July. During this event you will hear from the Principal, Mr Willerton, who will talk to you about the 
vision and ethos for the academy. You will also receive important information about the curriculum in 
Key Stage 3, as well as details on how we use ‘Class Charts’ to communicate to parents/carers about 
the students’ attitude to learning. 

Your child is in Band 2, and the talk will begin for Band 2 students at 6.00pm in the Arts Centre. 

We would also like to invite your child to take part in The Sutton Academy Summer School 
programme. At Summer School they will take part in a series of academic and enrichment activities. 
This is a great opportunity to support your child’s transition to the academy, before they embark on 
their new journey. Summer School will take place on Tuesday 22, Wednesday 23 and Thursday 24 
August, and will run from 9.00am to 2.00pm each day. The online link to register for Summer School is 
below:  

https://forms.office.com/e/BBrurkkz4h  

I hope that your child is excited to join us and I look forward to meeting you soon. The official start 
date for Year 7 is Monday 4 September, 2023. If you have any further questions, please do not 
hesitate to contact me at the academy. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs L Grace 

Vice Principal 
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